UNAPPROVED
Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes December 18, 2020
The work session was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:00 pm via Zoom teleconferencing
in Dummerston, Vermont.
Members present: Zeke Goodband, Terry Chapman, Jerelyn Wilson, Maria Glabach, David
Baxendale
Members absent: none
Also present: None
The Board continued working on the FY 2022 budget. The Board reviewed all revenue and

expense worksheets, as well as the Capital Plan.

The proposed budget will be posted on the Town website. All questions and comments can be
directed to selectboard@dummerston.org.

On a motion by David and second from Terry, the meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.

Approved

Zeke Goodband

Terry Chapman, Vice Chair

Submitted by: Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant



